Lynnfield Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes

 Monday May 1, 2017

Matt Monkiewicz, Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Bob Relihan, Michael Cuddy, Terri Farrell, 

  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:09 pm the meeting was called to order by Matt Monkiewicz.

2.
Frank made a motion to approve the minutes of the April 6, 2017 meeting.  Mike seconded the motion and all agreed.

3. Julie updated the committee on the programming.  Summer registration is going well.  Cinco De Mayo is on track for Friday.  Kiss 108 contacted us asking if they can do a movie night in Lynnfield this summer.  Julie is waiting to see what the date is and will contact BOS, Police, etc. to let everyone know.

4.
The Board of Selectman will be reviewing our new policies we would like to adopt at the next meeting.  Julie also informed the committee we will be having a summer staff orientation as well as cpr training in June.  Julie gave the committee members their new town emails.

5. The committee reviewed and revised the staff rates and definitions.  Julie will update them.

6.
The committee discussed if there should be a family cap for field fees.  They decided against it as the leagues can decide if they would like to pass the cost along to families and it goes to how much the field is used.

7. We will be attending Townscape May 20th.  
8. Terri Farrell offered to be on the committee of the OSRP.

9. The committee discussed starting a Friends of Lynnfield Rec. 

10. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

11. Matt made a motion to adjourn at 9:05 Frank second and they all agreed.

